
National Legislative Summit Returns in 2023 

 

Join hoteliers from across the country, meet with Members of Congress from Ohio and share the 
issues impacting your business, your guests and the great people who work in our industry. 

Every industry has their day on Capitol Hill. This is YOUR day! 
 

 

 OHLA has a special offer for you. We’re working to bring a strong delegation to 
the AHLA “Hotels on the Hill” legislative summit in Washington DC. We are 
planning a group event and a chance for attendees to learn and participate 

together. We would like you – or someone you would like to support – to be part of this event. To help 
make that possible, OHLA will provide the following: 

- OHLA will register you for event and pay the cost of registration 
- Reimbursement for one night’s accommodation at the event hotel rate, regardless of where you sta 
- Reimbursement for travel expense up to $250 (roundtrip flights available for less than that amount) 
- OHLA will host a dinner with one of our Ohio members of Congress at no extra charge 

Schedule of events: 
Tuesday, May 16 
11:30 am – 1:00  Networking Luncheon  
1:30 – 4:00 pm  General Session – Welcome, Issue Briefing, Speakers 
4:00 – 4:30 pm  Delegation Planning Time 
6:00 – 8:00 pm  Congressional Reception 
7:00 pm  Ohio Delegation Dinner  
Wednesday, May 17 
7:00 am  Grab and Go Breakfast Available 
9:00 am – 5:00 pm Meetings with Legislators – Capitol Hill Offices 
1:00 – 4:00 pm  Hospitality Lounge Open on Capitol Hill between meetings 
 

To take advantage of this opportunity, email Joe Savarise at joe@ohla.org to confirm your interest. OHLA 
wants to turn in its group registration as soon as possible. More details and a full Q&A available with your 
indication of interest.  

May 16-17, 2023  
 The Hamilton Hotel  
Washington, D.C. 
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